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Dear parents and carers, 

Re. TAA Rewards System 

Last Thursday we met with our student council group, where they shared their ideas and 

viewpoints about our TAA rewards system.   

We would usually cover the same topic during this half-term's parent forum session to 

ensure that we can gather the viewpoints of all those in our school community.   

Unfortunately we had to cancel this half-term's parent forum but we would still value your 

input.  Therefore, please see the attached slides we used during form time recently to 

generate the student council discussion.  If you have any points of view or ideas you would 

like to raise, based on these prompts, please contact me on russellh@tas.herts.sch.uk by 

the end of next Wednesday (24th May) so that we can take your points into account for 

future planning. 

Our final parent forum session of this academic year will be held on Tuesday 20th June, 

where we will be focusing on our reporting system.  Further details will be sent nearer the 

time. 

Yours faithfully 

Helen Russell 

Assistant Headteacher (Teaching and Learning) 

 

Att. 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@tas.herts.sch.uk
http://www.tas.herts.sch.uk/
mailto:russellh@tas.herts.sch.uk

